
This is to advise that the Traffic Commission Meeting 
scheduled for Saturday, August 1, 2009 at Marymount 
College has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. The 
meeting will be rescheduled to a future date and time to 
avoid any conflict with the memorial services for Dr. Peter 
Gardiner.   Thank you 


